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Please reconsider the proposed policy of just 10 minutes for public comments at the start of
the Council meetings.  Citizen input—especially the possibility of showing up at the earlier
time that works best for most—is essential for fair and engaged consideration on issues
important to the community.
—Marjorie Bair
   
   Sebastopol




